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February 2018
Letter From The Principal
Dear Parents:

I extend my warmest best wishes to all of you.

Catholic Schools Week was a wonderful celebration.  Our STEM Fair was outstanding.  Congratulations to our students for their great projects and also to Mrs. Ball for her excellent guidance.  Saint Joseph School was honored with a visit by our Superintendent of Schools – Dr. Margaret Dames.  Dr. Dames was very impressed by the students excellent STEM Projects. 

Our Career Day on Wednesday was a wonderful experience.  I thank all of our parents, alumni and friends who came to share their career background.  Our students were very attentive and enjoyed listening to their fascinating stories.  

Our Martin Luther King Oratory Contest was held on Friday.  All of our students did an excellent job.  Four of them will participate in the Oratory Contest that will be held at City Hall.   The Oratory Contest for Grades 3-5 will be held on February 21st and Grades 6-8 will be held on February 23rd.  We congratulate Edward Kelleher, Mark Rajah, Thaddeus Mantilla and Joel Rajah.

On Sunday, February 11th, we will have an Open House for New Families.  Please tell your neighbors, friends and family members about our wonderful school and tell them about our Open House, this Sunday February 11th from 1:00-2:30 PM.  We will have another Open House on Monday evening, March 12th from 6:30-7:30 PM.

Please mark your calendars for the Sip & Paint being held on Friday, March 16th.  Tickets are available now.  Order forms were sent home last week.  It should be a fun event and can be used toward your fundraising obligation.

Looking ahead to the month of May, our fundraiser - Tricky Tray will be held on Friday, May 11th.  Please join the team to help make this fundraiser a successful event.  Information will be sent home this week.  We could really use your help.

Our Spring Concert will be on Friday, May 18th at 7:15 PM.  Please mark your calendar for this wonderful event.

We will celebrate 100 Days of School on Friday, February 9th.  Also, on Friday, March 2nd, we will celebrate Read Across America Day  –  

Dr. Seuss’ Birthday.  It should be a great day for the students.  We have some wonderful readers; Congratulations Students!

I thank you for your continued support and cooperation.






Sincerely,






Mr. John Richards 

Principal
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